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Progress on Year Plan 

It has been a wonderful and productive year with the Internal Governance Committee. For the 

most part, everything I set out to be completed has been done! There are just some loose ends 

to be tied up over the next month.  

 

Past Events, Projects, & Activities 

• OP: Education & Advocacy  

o Being brought forward and hoping to be approved by you! 

 

Upcoming Events, Projects, & Activities  

• OP: Role of the MSU in Elections  

o Completed but waiting on correspondents from the University. There are some 

changes that require information from them! 

o Goal is to have brought forward to the new SRA next month.  

• Bylaw 8 -> now an Operating Policy  

o Currently being worked on, will come forward in April or the summer meetings 

 

 



Successes 

We are still set to complete everything that we are supposed to. However, the new SRA will be 

receiving the last of our documents for approval! They will be receiving the Role of the MSU in 

Elections Operating Policy, and Bylaw 8 (now an operating policy). 

Furthermore, the policy review schedule is finished and ready for the incoming AVP Internal 

Governance and their committee! It has been edited to only include the documents the 

committee is responsible for and grouped together based on year of previous review and 

content.  

 

Volunteers  

It has been a privilege and an honor to work alongside the wonderful members of the Internal 

Governance Committee! I appreciate all the hard work and the great ideas that they have 

contributed over the past year.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Piper Plavins 

Associate Vice-President: Internal Governance 

McMaster Students Union 

avpinternal@msu.mcmaster.ca 
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